
Dear parents and carers,  
 
Welcome to the second half of the summer term, can you believe that we only have six weeks until we 
break for the summer holidays! This year has gone past so quickly.  
 
As usual we have some planned events for this term, most of which you have already had some 
notification of.  We have added a couple of extra events so please make sure that you make a note of 
them.  
 
Many of you bought tomato plants from us last term, several parents have reported that they are 
growing well! Hopefully you will have a wonderful crop of tomatoes to see you though the summer 
months!  

Summer terms events  
 

School photographs  
Wednesday 11th and Thursday 12th June  

 
Children’s Beach Party   

Friday 20th June 2025 (weather permitting) - more information to follow 
 

Children and parents sports activity day  
Friday 27th June 2025 (weather permitting) - please see the posters in the nursery for more information  

 
End of year keyworker meetings  

  Weeks beginning 7th and 14th July 2025 
 

Wild Science  
Friday 11th July 2025 (children only)  

 
End of summer family picnic 

Friday 18th July 2025 (11.00 am  -  14.00 pm) more information to follow 
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Please remember to keep checking our website THNS.org for our news 
stories and updates.   

Safeguarding / Health & Safety 
I am really concerned about the number of children that are being allowed to climb on the handrails of 
the ramp which leads in to the nursery. This is not only dangerous for them but also for others who 
might be walking by. There is also the risk of germs / bacteria transferring from the bottom of shoes on 
to a surface that is meant for little hands to hold on to! Please do not allow your child / children to 
climb on the railings.  
 
Food: Please DO NOT give your child food to eat as they enter or exit the nursery. If 
your child is still eating their breakfast / lunch on arrival at the nursery they will need to 
finish eating before entering the nursery premises.  
If they need a snack please wait until they have fully left the nursery premises before 
giving it to them—this includes left over food from their lunchboxes!  

Attendance and punctuality 
If your child is going to be absent from school please make sure that you let us know as soon as possi-
ble. If you call the nursery and select OPTION 1 you can leave a message rather than having to speak 
to someone. Please ensure that you arrive at the nursery on time, lateness is disruptive to your child, 
other children and also teaching and learning. It also causes a safeguarding risk as this means the 
doors have to be opened outside of our agreed opening times.  


